

2024

Many Towns throughout the Nation have taken this opportunity to show thanks to their residents who served in the US Armed Forces. The way has been cleared for the families and friends to purchase a banner for display on various roads in our community.

Banners will hang from Memorial Day to Veterans Day. Storage will be handled by the American Legion Post #425 For information contact Jon (716) 345-2799 Larry (254) 278-8259

The window to order banners for next season will be 01 Nov 2023- 15 Feb 2024. At that time all orders will be processed, and sent to the vender

Thank you for your support in highlighting our towns many Veterans



